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What We Are Learning! 

We had another great week learning all about 

bugs/insects through books, videos, and hands 

on activities. We did a color by number bee 

and caterpillar, color by shape butterfly, and a 

life cycle of a butterfly. We also did lady bug 

spots, an insect search, made a cute bee, and 

even made fireflies and caterpillars with our 

fingerprints. We played with some cool fake 

bugs in different types of blocks, and looked 

at some real bugs with magnifying glasses. We 

have our very own Ladybug Land where we are 

observing the Pupa stage and anticipating 

ladybugs soon! We also rotated through 

several fun math and science centers. In 

Religion we have been working on our patience 

virtue. We love The Very Impatient Caterpillar 

book! It is so funny! The littles worked on 

some special mom gifts and we hope you enjoy. 
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Upcoming Events 

May  15 – 8th Grade Graduation 6:00 pm.            

May  16 – 1:00 pm Dismissal                       

May  20 – Pre-K Graduation 6:00 pm.            

May  21 – Last Day for Preschool & Pre-K                                      

(11:00 am. Dismissal) 

Next week we will be busy assessing for 

progress reports, practicing for graduation, 

and learning about ocean animals. 

Our last Show and Tell will be on Tuesday, 

May 13th.  

Snacks for next week:                        

Monday-Kayden                                              

Tuesday-Peyton’s 5th Birthday (June 18th)                                        

Wednesday-Sawyer                            

Thursday-Tinley                                                                          

Friday-Mrs. Steckler 

                                                          

 

May 9, 2025 

 

 

 

 

august 9, 2016 

Notes: 

Graduation is quickly approaching! If you haven’t sent your paper in with the approximate number 

attending, please do so as soon as posible. Important graduation information is attached to this 

letter.  

Our last day of school will be on Wednesday, May 21st with an 11:00 dismissal. We will be having a 

morning of fun with our preschool friends. Please let me know if you would like to join us!  

Happy Mother’s Day!  
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